
Seniors, 
 

Don’t forget to request that your ​final high school 
transcripts​ be sent to your college. 
 

www.parchment.com 
 

Select “​hold for grades​” rather than “send now.” 
 
We anticipate sending them out June 24-26. 
 
Remember, we cannot send college transcripts. You must 
contact the college directly if you want to transfer your 
credits to another college. 
 
Thank you. 
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